HEALTH CARE
LONDOM

g STJOSEPH3S

Research Coordinator (Atrial Fibrillation Patient Navigator) - 1 position Posting #: 37252

Lawson Health Research Institute Posting Date: June 27, 2017
Submission Deadline: July 03, 2017

Part Time Karen Topfer, Human Resources

Non-Union

Term position anticipated to extend until August 31, 2018, subject to the availability of work.

The Atria Fibrillation (AF) Patient Navigator is amember of the Cardiac Rehabilitation & Secondary Prevention research
team who serves as an advocate and educator for patients with AF as well as a coordinator for the network of services that
provide care to these patients. The AF Navigator collaborates with a multi-disciplinary team of staff from St. Joseph's Health
Care London and London Health Sciences Centre as well as primary care community partners to ensure high-quality,
comprehensive and timely care. The AF Navigator also encourages and supports patient education as well as therapeutic
lifestyle modification plans.

Hours of Work: Approximately 20-25 hours per week

Essential Qualifications:

- Bachelor's degree or equivalent qualification/work experience in nursing will be considered;

- Current certificate of registration from a college recognized under the Regulated Health Professionals Act;

- Excellent verbal and written communication skillsin English. Ability to communicate general and clinical information
effectively both verbally and in writing at all levels;

- Ability to use electronic medical records (EMR), email, telephone and fax;

- Excellent interpersonal, organizational and planning skillsto work effectively in a complex environment and have the ability
to deal with confidential matters;

Preferred Qualifications:

- Prior clinical experience, preferably in adult medicine/cardiovascular related fields;

- Experience working in an academic/research environment;

- Demonstrated ability to collaborate with ateam (e.g. including faculty, staff, students and residents);

Required Certification(s):
- BLSCPR Training

Your interest in this opportunity is appreciated. Only those under consideration will be contacted.



